
TROOP 243
August 31, 2004
Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. Troop Open House – We have a fun program planned for September 8.  Please be sure to have your son arrive early – 6:45 p.m.  We have enclosed a flyer to promote the Open House.  We have asked each scout and family to invite at least one boy of scout age (11-18) to attend.


2. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  The scouts will be focused on earning the Forestry merit badge this month.  Lee Squires, superintendent of Cave Hill Cemetery and noted horticulturalist will be teaching this merit badge to your son.  Parents are invited to come and learn as well.  The troop meetings this month will be held at the following times and locations:

Sep 1, 7 PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas

Sep 8, 7 PM – Troop Open House at St. Barnabas 

Sep 15, 7 PM – Meeting at Cave Hill Cemetery – Administration Building

Sep 22, 7 PM – Meeting at Cave Hill Cemetery – Administration Building

Sep 29, 7 PM – Meeting at Cave Hill Cemetery – Administration Building

3. Congratulations to Tim Taylor for receiving the Troop “Distinguished Scout Award”, in memory of Mark Zimmerer.  Tim was presented with the award at our August court of honor, and family picnic. I wish I could reprint all of Tim’s accomplishments, but there is not enough space. Here are the highlights:  Eagle Scout, Ad Altari Dei and Pope Pius XII religious awards, attended SeaBase and Northern Tier, head altar server at St. Martin of Tours for last two years, Civil Air Patrol member 4 years - including being Lt. Colonel and Cadet Commander of the Louisville squadron, attended seminars at Air Force academy and Naval academy, and he served in several leadership positions in our troop, just finishing a term as Senior Patrol Leader. 


4. Camping – This month each patrol will be going on its own camping trip.  If your son is a patrol leader, encourage him to organize a fun outing for his patrol.  All patrol members should be helping the patrol leader to plan this activity.  Most trips will be either the weekend of September 11, or the weekend of September 18.


5. ANNUAL CALENDAR   Enclosed (on the back of this letter) you will find a calendar with major troop activities scheduled for the remainder of the school year.  Please be sure and note these items on your family calendar.

Yours in Scouting,  

Jennifer Wahle

Troop Committee Member

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.


